Reference: 1445710



8 November 2016

Mr Nigel Gladstone

Email: foi+request-2396-582a0e3e@righttoknow.org.au

Dear Mr Gladstone

I refer to your email received on 28 October 2016 requesting information in regard to food safety inspections for the past three years.

You are advised that under the provisions of the Government Information (Public Access) Act 2009 (GIPA Act), Council is able to provide the information requested.

YEAR	INSPECTION	WARNING LETTER	IMPROVEMENT NOTICE	PENALTY
	5			NOTICE
2015/16	116	11	3	0
2014/15	118	7	0	0
2013/14	117	3	0	0

Temporary food premises inspections are not included in this list.

- Q3. What percentage of food outlets did we inspect each year? 98% 99%
- Q4. Number of outlets shut down for non-compliance and reasons?
- Q5. Worst offences/biggest fines each year?

Should you require further clarification, please contact me on telephone (02) 6354 9999 or email council@lithgow.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

A Shelton

ACTING GROUP MANAGER CORPORATE & COMMUNITY